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Farmer, Sandra

From: paul holloway <paul.holloway@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Monday, August 29, 2016 9:35 AM
To: Farmer, Sandra
Cc: Todd Pedersen; John Rimmer
Subject: Hauled Waste

As per our conversation this morning,this is notification of hauled waste from Crittenden County 
landfill to the West Memphis treatment plant .The amount leachate hauled per month is between 
100,000 thousand to 200,000 gallons . I receive the reports on the leachate as the landfill generates 
the reports .I hope this satisfies  Part III Section D ,1 Planned Changes of our permit. Our permit 
number is AR002239 . Any changes in the hauling of this leachate I will notify you. 


